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Dear Simpson Eagle Families, 
 
Thank you for your continued support through conference week. If you have scheduled a conference 

with one of your child’s teachers, please have your student participate in the conference with you.  It is 

important that they know we are all working together to support their academic progress.  If you are 

not scheduling any conferences, please continue to have conversations with your children about their 

progress and daily experiences. When they know you are going to ask questions, not only does it show 

them that you care, but it makes them more prepared to provide a meaningful answer 😊  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Dr. LaEla Mitchell 
 

  

Simpson Music Classes Fall Fundraiser has one more week to collect orders and will end on 

Tuesday, October 25th. Please have your child continue to get online orders and hold onto 

the paper order forms to turn in to their Music Teacher.      

Thank you for your support!!  

 

Simpson Middle School Conference Week started October 18th! 

Parents & Guardians will sign up for a conference with one of their child’s teachers using Sign 

Up Genius links provided in CTLS Parent.  Please note that Middle Schools will dismiss 

early at 1:30pm on all Conference Days October 18, 19, 20 & 21. 

 

FRESH AIR FRIDAY SNACK SALES - Orchestra Teachers will be selling Gatorade for $2 and 

Snacks for $1.00 to raise funds for the American String Teacher Association Conference during 

Fresh Air Friday Eagle Time on the following dates:  October 28th. November 4th, November 

18th, December 2nd, and December 9th. Thank you to everyone who participated last week!! 

 

Red Ribbon Spirit Week – “Celebrate Life! Live Drug Free” is next week.  Students can 

participate daily by dressing up, doing fun activities, and completing classroom lessons. 

Additional details coming soon! 

 

Remember – all middle school and younger students attending high school games must be 

accompanied by an adult. Please plan accordingly. 
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Don’t forget to order your 

2022 – 2023 Yearbook 

www.yearbookordercenter.com  

 School Order Number: 640 
$35 July 28 - Sept. 30 (name stamp) 

$40 Oct. 1 - Feb. 17 (name stamp) 

$45 Feb. 18 - Mar. 17 (name stamp) 

8th Grade Only”   

Purchase a personal 1/8 page color ad for only $25 

Upcoming Events 

10/18-21 – Conference Week 

                 Early Release @ 1:30pm 

10/21 – Music Fundraiser Ends 

10/24-28 – Red Ribbon / Spirit Week 

10/28 – 8th grade Band Night @ Sprayberry 

Important Reminders 

 

PTSA SPIRIT WEEK AT PAPA JOHNS 

Order Papa Johns this week  

10/17 to 10/21  

and 20% will be donated to our PTSA 

 PROMO CODE:  SIMPSON20 

 

Good at:  1860 Sandy Plains Rd.  (770) 565-3599 

 

                   Thank you for your support!! 

PTSA ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Motivation Mondays:  PTSA Health and Wellness chair Shonda creates affirmative messages to support 

our students and families' wellbeing. Visit www.simpsonptsa.org/health_wellness for more information. 

See the attachment for this week's message. 

 

"Dads in School" carpool help starting this Friday October 7th PTSA is looking for a few Simpson dads to 

volunteer their time and assist once a week with Friday afternoon carpool duty. This will help out our 6th 

and 7th Grade carpool teachers so much! PTSA greatly appreciates your involvement and time.  

Signup Genius link - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaaa72da1fbc07-dads  

 

"Reflections Theme Search" The search is on for a future Reflections theme!  To participate, 

complete this online form https://www.georgiapta.org/theme-search by Friday, 11:59 pm, 

November 11, 2022. The student who wins at the National level receives a $100 prize from National PTA. 

 

"School of Excellence" Thanks to everyone who filled out the baseline survey. PTSA is compiling results to 

share with National PTA. There will be another survey at the end of the school year. Thank you for your 

patience and involvement as we work towards this two year designation. 

 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.simpsonptsa.org%2Fhealth_wellness%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR12g-OlRQGBilT5GV7m7089erVdWD9XOORH_Jz0DCHWzgztQLyu0_OJVNk&data=05%7C01%7Camy.inglee%40cobbk12.org%7Ccb705c9b6f704c3edbde08da9b0766e8%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C637992753406552871%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tbtm%2FI%2BYGrxVlZKwDt0B1YBrfeU6FIHkzuDzBdhQMjU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10c0e4aaaa72da1fbc07-dads&data=05%7C01%7Camy.inglee%40cobbk12.org%7Cf57c3a4e7f264f44d68c08daa60bbf6b%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C638004866653261209%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qHZ75tmbVz%2BrV2iRVecbnCBa9kpzB8b0cKpd0YgT%2F1g%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.georgiapta.org%2Ftheme-search&data=05%7C01%7Camy.inglee%40cobbk12.org%7Cd48520d59c8e4985fa1b08dab1040911%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C638016928183771774%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4WsOhQxyieOCsmk9hNel%2B99jOZERP2KtttLda%2FiqqWY%3D&reserved=0
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"Simpson Squatober" - Start warming up for the 1st "Simpson Squatober" Challenge! Throughout this 

school year, PTSA is committed to supporting physical, mental, and emotional wellness. Complete the 

challenge anytime during October and email healthandwellness@simpsonptsa.org to let us know. The 

first 10 students to finish will receive a Chick Fil A coupon! See attached flyer for details. 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 

mailto:healthandwellness@simpsonptsa.org
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Earning money for Simpson can’t be any easier.  

1. Simply sign up for a Publix.com account (if you don’t 

already have one),  

2. Select My Publix Partner tab and choose Simpson Middle 

School. (My Publix Partner tab can be found in the gray task 

bar in middle of page; use the arrow key to move to the 

right to find My Publix Partner.)  

3. Enter your phone number each time you are at checkout 

into the credit card machine.  

YOU will be helping earn free money for Simpson to be used 

towards programs at the school. Sign up today 😊!  

 

 

 

 

 

 Put Your Amazon Shopping $$$ to Good Use!  

 

Shop Amazon using Smile.Amazon.com and your purchases give 

Simpson Middle PTSA a free donation from you! To activate, look for 

"Supporting" in orange below the search bar, type in "Simpson Middle 

PTSA" and free donations with every purchase made! No yearly sign 

up, No Work, No Problem! Thank you for your free donations to 

Simpson Middle PTSA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: 

770-971-4711 
 

Website: 

www.cobbk12.org/Simpson  

Twitter: 

@SimpsonMS 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsimpsonptsa.us5.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D69560c5996d7c208cec7546fe%26id%3D4501f879aa%26e%3Da4aebcbd66&data=04%7C01%7Camy.inglee%40cobbk12.org%7Ce5b62d81a06e4e3069db08d9dd20c701%7C2fce1dfb919f4938aab8c47f0fc9182d%7C0%7C0%7C637783955128034382%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=yBvYnhIsS4TUuLzjG3PiYuofcVzQ15jEuozFqIfwBcE%3D&reserved=0

